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TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board

Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney ﬁd%@-/
April 30, 2018

Avalon Project Site Proposed Discontinuance of a Roadway Parcel

[ hereby request that the Town Board refer the proposed discontinuance of the “Roadway Parcel”
right-of-way to the Planning Board for an advisory report and, request that the Town Board
schedule a public hearing for June 7, 2018 Town Board meeting for the proposed local law
rezoning of the Avalon project site and the proposed right-of-way discontinuance.
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